
 

To: Ricardo & Ricardo’s Modern Dance Studio 

WeDFy Cru would like to thank you for the help and support you have shown us in 2011. 

This has allowed us to pursue goals that many thought were impossible. We would like to 

extend our greatest appreciation for all that you have done and for the support shown. 

We hope that we will have your support in 2012, 

Compliments of the season to you and your loved ones may 2012 be a year of success, 

learning & growth. 

 

Regards 

WeDFy Cru 

 


